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VISITOR RESTRICTIONS 
 

Due to the increased spread of COVID-19, 
Sarah D. Culbertson Memorial Hospital and Culbertson Clinics have 

implemented the following visitor restrictions. 
 

• Visitors will BE ALLOWED under these circumstances: 
 
• Hospitalized patients may have one visitor in a 24-hour period. 

 

• One support person may accompany patients with cognitive, intellectual or 
physical disabilities. 

 

• Minor patients may have one support person. 
 

• Visitors WILL NOT BE ALLOWED for any other visits at Culbertson Memorial 
Hospital or Culbertson Clinics. 
• With the patient’s permission, visitors can fill out a patient contact sheet so 

that a member of our team can keep you updated on the patients care while 
they are in the facility. 

 
• During end of life care and in other extreme circumstances, the provider on staff 

will determine if visitors can come in and how many visitors can come in at one 
time. 

 
• No visitation by persons less than 18 years of age. 

 
As a reminder, visitors with acute respiratory symptoms should not visit until their 
symptoms have cleared. Upon entering the building, a member of our staff will 
provide all patients and visitors a new procedure mask. All visitors are encouraged to 
use good hand hygiene and respiratory/cough etiquette during the visit and should 
use hand sanitizer upon entering the building, a patient’s room and when leaving.  
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